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This newsletter explores the emerging legal topics and issues affecting the
condominium and cooperative services industry. Thought-leading
attorneys from Moritt Hock & Hamroff’s Condominium and Cooperative
Services Practice Group share their legal insight, experience and best
practices on this rapidly evolving area of law. 

As always, if you have any questions regarding the matters raised in this
Digest, please feel free to contact Bill McCracken of our New York City
office at  wmccracken@moritthock.com,  or your regular contact at the
firm.

About The Group

Moritt Hock & Hamroff’s Condominium and Cooperative Services
Practice Group represents clients in all aspects of condominium and
cooperative law. 

View Our Practice Group Page Here
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